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205 Second Ave. N.  Seattle, WA 98109-4817 
  Office Phone: (206) 284-4680   Fax: (206) 284-3161 

Office Hours: 9am-noon, 1pm-4:30pm, Monday 
9am-noon, 1pm-5pm, Tuesday - Friday 

  www.SacredHeartSeattle.com 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
          Monday—Saturday                    8:00am 
          Monday—Friday                       12:10pm 
          Tuesday                                    5:30pm 
          Saturday Vigil                         5:30pm 
          Sunday                 9am, 11am, and 5:30pm 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before Daily Masses 
           Saturday 4pm-5pm 

 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic community dedicated  

to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, ministered by  
the Redemptorists in the Archdiocese of Seattle. 

 

     We are a welcoming community of baptized disciples.   
     Through our Liturgy, Sacraments, Faith Formation,  
     and Pastoral Care, we dedicate ourselves to being: 

• a Sacramental Community united in God’s love 
• a Community of Faith which shares in  
   the teaching mission of Christ 
• a Community of Stewardship of time, talent, and treasure 

serving people most in need 
• a Community called to witness and proclaim  
   the Good News through the power of the Holy Spirit 

 

With the grace of God, the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and the 
maternal protection of Our Mother of Perpetual Help, we devote 
ourselves to living this mission.   

May 19, 2013May 19, 2013May 19, 2013May 19, 2013    
Pentecost SundayPentecost SundayPentecost SundayPentecost Sunday    

Pastor: Fr. Binh Ta, C.Ss.R. 

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Mark Scheffler, C.Ss.R. 
 

 

REDEMPTORIST COMMUNITY 
        

                                                                                Fr. Lyle Konen, C.Ss.R.  

      Fr. Bill Cleary, C.Ss.R. 

      Fr. Ray Maiser, C.Ss.R. 

       Fr. Bill Peterson, C.Ss.R. 

      Fr. Timothy Watson, C.Ss.R.                  
 

PARISH STAFF 

Parish Office:  Info@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Pastoral Asst. for Administration:  
    Val Valmonte,  Val@SacredHeartSeattle.com  
Administrative Assistant:   
    Noemi Reyes,  NoemiR@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Maintenance:  
    Eddie Toups and Nazario Murrillo 

 

 

           PARISH MINISTRIES 
        Pastoral Council Chair:  Roberta de Vera 
                                               Roberta@SacredHeartSeattle.com 
        Finance Council Chair:  Ben Bauman 
        Food Program Director: Elise Hale-Case 
                                               program.director@qafb.org 
        Cantor/Choir Director:    Pam Nim 
        Books & Gifts Director:  Lorie Pantig 
        Young Adult Ministry:    Yams@SacredHeartSeattle.com                                   



  May 19, 2013                             SACRED HEART SEATTLE                www.SacredHeartSeattle.com 

 

God bless you! 
 
 

Pentecost Sunday! At Christmas we celebrate the birth of Jesus into our midst. Easter celebrates the resurrection of 
Jesus. And now this Pentecost Sunday we celebrate the birth of our Church, born in the Spirit promised by Jesus  
himself. Last Sunday, just before the Ascension, Jesus told those present: “And behold I am sending the promise of 
my Father upon you; stay in the city until you are clothed with power from on high.” And in chapter 20 of John’s  
gospel Jesus said that this same Spirit would teach, direct, remind them of all He has told them. 
 

 

Now that was not an easy task then, for diversity within the community was great, nor is it any easier today. Some 
things are easy though – like last Sunday acknowledging our Blessed Mother with a May crowning (thank Legion  
of Mary members who helped make this special). And we acknowledged our Moms on Mothers’ Day. When  
mothers came up to receive a humble flower and simple blessing, I wish you could have seen the smiles I saw on  
their faces and in their eyes! Beautiful! And beyond the Mass, special things were said to and done for our Moms  
to show our gratitude and love. Thanks to all of you who helped supply the flowers and embraced our mothers with 
your heart thoughts! 
 
 

There are times, though, when our differences or narrowly focused choices or attention make it much harder for us  
to embrace one another. We see that happening on the political scene these days; and in simpler ways it can happen 
between each of us. This past week I was responsible for several entrees to be offered at an appreciation dinner for 
our RCIA teachers who, by the way did such a splendid job in the expression of their faith! At the QFC butcher 
counter I was so preoccupied with asking questions about how to prepare the chicken that I did not acknowledge  
the greeting of a parishioner also at the counter (much more concerned about the impression I was to make than the 
presence of another person saying hello). Getting the information I needed, I just hurried off to secure the rest of the 
supplies I needed. 
 
 

I think Pentecost is a feast of attention – to the Spirit, to Jesus and the Father for thinking enough of us to send the 
Spirit; to one another whom the Spirit calls us to engage and within our unique differences. These differences can  
be a source of blessings and add flavor, color, texture, depth, and meaning to what we are all about. Where has your 
attention been lately? 
 
 

Many have focused on our Annual Catholic Appeal. We are at about 63% of our diocesan commitment. Thank you so 
much to all of you who have done this! And we so look forward to the rest of you giving your pledge to this special 
campaign. Doing so, we all acknowledge the real needs of those worthy of our attention and we can still use more 
volunteers to be lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, and sacristans for Saturday and Sunday evening Masses.  Are you  
feeling called?  
 
 

Before I left QFC I searched the isles trying to meet up with the man who was so gracious to acknowledge me.  
He had left. In his honor, I will try to do better.  Honor someone this week by letting go of a narrow perspective and 
allowing yourself to be embraced by the attention of another as you graciously recognize them. 
 
 

Father Mark  

                                                        

                               The Stewardship Of Treasure 

             Annual Goal                     $ 271,100 
             Year to Date Goal               239,200 
             Weekly Goal                                  5,200 

 

 Collections for the Week Ending May 12 
   May 12th Weekend Offering         $          3,568 
 Year to Date Collections                   230,799 
 

  Parish Improvement                                     13,454                                 
  Food Program (Net of Expenses)              36,767                                                              
  YTD EFT                                              43,112 

 
 

                       Prayer to the Holy Spirit 
                        Saint Augustine of Hippo 
 

Breathe in me, O Holy Spirit, that my thoughts may all be holy.  
Act in me, O Holy Spirit, that my work, too, may be holy.  
Draw my heart, O Holy Spirit, that I love but what is holy.  
Strengthen me, O Holy Spirit, to defend all that is holy.  
Guard me, then, O Holy Spirit, that I always may be holy.  
Amen. 

 

                                            http://feastofsaints.com/staugustine.htm 

  Stewardship:  God’s Gift 
  Our Response - A Christian Way of Life 

 
 

  “Out of love, place yourselves at another’s service”  Galatians 5:13 



Daily Mass Intentions 

Sun May 19 9:00am  †All Souls in Purgatory 

  11:00am  †Clyde Fischer 

  5:30pm  †Geraldine “Gerri” Gianelli 

Mon May 20 8:00am  †Dorothy Griffin 

  12:10pm       Liz & Ed Dauer’s 

Tue May 21 8:00am  †Suzanne Walsh 

  12:10pm       Susan Burdett 

  5:30pm       Bill Whitesel 

Wed May 22 8:00am 
 

†Dorothy Griffin 

  12:10pm 
 

     Brad Harris 

Thu May 23 8:00am  †Richard Walsh 

  12:10pm       Larry Adams 

Fri May 24 8:00am  †Annabel Branigan 

  12:10pm  †Norman Roberts 

Sat May 25 8:00am  †Mary Rose Dobbins 

  5:30pm       Judy Picinich 

         Wedding Anniversary 

          

          Please Pray for the Following People 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                HIPAA Laws require permission to publish names 

Christina Buckley 
Diedre Evans 

Rose Ann Haas 
Paul Sweeney 

Paul Dargan 

Joseph Usher 
Margaret Hernandez 
Barbara Felzer 

Louise Steuart & Family 
Leticia Manzano 
Elizabeth Rugaber 

Dorothy Usher 
Bernadette Berry 
Jerry & Mary Pat 

Dan Rosenberg 
Jerry Usher 
Ellen Donohoe 

Kayla Preston 
Vito Grieco 
Anne Carroll 
Pat Kelly 

Allison N. 

Daily Readings 

5/20 Sirach 1:1-10 Psalms 93:1,2,5 Mark 9:14-29  

5/21 Sirach 2:1-11 Psalms 37:3-4,18-19,27-28,39-40 Mark 9:30-37  

5/22 Sirach 4:11-19  Psalms 119:165,168,171,172,174,175 Mark 9:38-40  

5/23 Sirach 5:1-8   Psalms 1:1-4,6 Mark 9:41-50  

5/24 Sirach 6:5-17 Psalms 119:12,16,18,27,34,35  Mark 10:1-12  

5/25 Sirach 17:1-15  Psalms 103:13-18 Mark 10:13-16  

 

This Week at Sacred Heart 

 

  May 19, Pentecost Sunday 
- Coffee Hour after the 9:00am & 11:00am Masses 
- Legion of Mary, Adoration Chapel, 12:30pm 
 

  May 21, Tuesday 
- MPH Novena after 8:00am, 12:10pm, & 5:30pm Masses 
 

  May 24, Friday 
- Marian Mass, 7:00pm - Rosary and Mass followed by  
   refreshments at the Fellowship Room 
 

  May 25, Saturday 
- La Luz de Cristo, Adoration Chapel, 10:00am - noon 

 

 

 2013 Annual Catholic Appeal 

Pledged:  $25,353 

ACA Assessment: 
$40,157 

Total Parish Goal: 
$87,157 

The 2013 Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA) Assessment for 
Sacred Heart Parish is $40,157.  Every dollar given over 
$40,157 will go towards the replacement of an 80 year old 
heating system, which will cost the parish $47,000 (making 
the Total Parish Goal of $87,157). 
 

So far, you have pledged $25,353, which is 63% of our  
assessed amount or 29% of our total parish goal.  Thank 
You for your generosity 
 

If you have not already returned your pledge card, please do 
so today.  You may also donate online at:  
https://www.seattlearchdiocese.org/Stewardship/ACA/Donate.aspx 
 

Thank you for helping us reach our goal. 
We cannot do this without your help. 

Liturgical Ministries Institute Free Webinar 
 What:  Free 2 part web-based course - “Celebrating the Mass” 
                 When: May 29 and June 5, 7:00 - 9:00pm 
 

The course offers lay liturgical leaders an opportunity to learn 
more about the liturgy.  Participants must register by May 24, 
commit to taking both parts of the course and complete the brief 
survey after the 2nd session. For more information, email Jennifer 
Gremaje at:  Jennifer.Gremaje@seattlearch.org 

Come and See 
Redemptoristine Nuns in Liguori, MO 

July 28 - August 3, 2013 
RSVP by July 1! 

 

Single Catholic women are invited by the Redemptoristine Nuns  
in Liguori, MO to a week of praying with the Sisters and sharing 
in their community life.  It is a wonderful opportunity to get in 
touch with the working of the spirit within you. 
 

If you are interested, please contact Sr. Ann Marie at: 
636-464-1093 or vocationdirector@redemptoristinenuns.org 

 

Please Give Blood 

               When:  June 2, Sunday  11:30am to 5:30pm 
Where:  First United Methodist Church, Seattle, Room 303/304 
 

Child care is provided and snacks are available.  To make an  
appointment to donate blood, please go to: www.psbc.org 

For questions about eligibility, call 1-800-DONATE-1 ext.2543 


